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School updates

We hope everyone had a restful and enjoyable break! It has
been absolutely wonderful to see all our students and families
back at school, filling our halls with energy and excitement.

With the promise of warmer days and blooming flowers, it's
clear that Spring is just around the corner.

We'd also like to extend a huge thank you to everyone for
being so welcoming to Miss Drake, who has already seen just
how amazing and welcoming The Globe community is.

We can't wait to see all the learning, growth, and fun this
term has in store for us. Let's make it a fantastic onel
Mrs Salvage

Sports Star visit next week

We're so excited to remind everyone that next week we'll be
welcoming a Paralympian to our school! This is a fantastic
opportunity for our students to be inspired by an incredible
athlete and learn about perseverance, resilience, and achieving
goals. Please remember to bring all sponsorship money on the
day of the visit, and ensure that all children come to school
wearing their PE kits. It's set to be a truly memorable
experience, and we can't wait to share it with everyonel

Key Dates

INSET DAYS

Monday 21st JuIY 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Spring_Term 2025
06.01.25 - Ends 04.04.25
Half term: 17.02.25-21.02.25

Summer Term 2025
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25
Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

Guild Care assembly

Today, we had the pleasure of welcoming Guild Care to
our school for a special performance. Guild Care is a
fantastic charity, and their visit brought so much joy to
our children. The performance was not only entertaining
but also educational, as the children had the chance to
learn some Makaton along the way. It was a wonderful
experience, and we're so proud of how engaged and
enthusiastic our students were. A huge thank you tfo
Guild Care for making today so special!

World Book Day reminder

A quick reminder that next week we'll be celebrating
World Book Day! To mark this exciting occasion, children
are invited to come to school dressed as their favorite
book characters.

It's always a fantastic day filled with creativity,
imagination, and a shared love of reading. We can't wait
to see all the wonderful costumes and celebrate the
magic of books together!

Upcoming events

W/B 03.03.025 - Y1-6 Swimming Galas
04.03.25 - Y2 Washbrook farms trip
05.03.25 - Sports for Champion visit
06.03.25 - World Book Day

07.03.25 - Y3 Butser Farm trip

WB 10.03.25 - Science Week

O 01903 854970
% office@theglobeprimary.co.uk

Don't forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

Learning for life!



